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Agenda: 

Discussion on the introduction of new PG courses 

This is to inform all concemed that a meeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (1QAC) was 
held on 2-09-2023, chaired by Dr. Manjit Kaur (Officiating Principal) to discuss the 
recommendation of new Postgraduate (PG) courses. 

Points Discussed: 

Review of current academic trends and student demand for PG courses 
Action Plan for finalizing the new courses - Cyber law and personnel management 

Date: 2-09-2023 

Time: 2:30 

The proposal for introducing new PG courses was discussed. The administration 
expressed the need to align the new programs with the current academic trends and the 
demand for specialized education in various fields. 

Action Taken: 

Venue: Seminar Hall 

Members discussed the potential courses based on current student demand, industry 
trends, and academic interests. The importance of updating the curriculum to meet the 
evolving needs of students was emphasized. 
The administration presented a feasibility study for the new courses. Discussions were 
held on resources required, including faculty, infrastructure, and budget. 

ensure they meet academic standards and industry relevance. 

The college administration has been tasked with drafting a proposal for the new PG 
courses, taking into account feedback, feasibility, and resources required. 
A committee has been formed to oversee the development of the proposed courses and to 

For any queries or suggestions, kindly contact the IQAC office. 

Ms.Seema Rani 
Co. Coordinator (1QAC) 

The IQAC will schedule another meeting in the coming weeks to review the finalized 
proposals and approve the introduction of the new PG courses. 

Dr.Manjiit Kaur 
Chairperson 

Dr. Veena Dada 

Management Representation 
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